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748 BEVERLY DRIVE - BOX 539 - HOMER, LA. 710+0

PHONE (318) 927-3415

December 15,1993

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Safety and Safeguards
Office of Material Safety & Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sirs:

I am excited and pleased that LES has opted to build their enrichment
plant in this area. All my friends, and their families, totally support this
facility as I do. These people are well known and represent the great
majority of population in this area.

We are a!! embarraased that so few white individuals who are so
vocal can create such misguided havoc. These few white instigators have
gamered many followers through dishonest information and scare tactics.
Many good, honest, hard-working black people have decided to follow these
vocal few, because they were told their bab'es would be deformed, they
would become impotent, they would get cancer and they would have to haul-
their water in because they couldn't use water from their wells.

A few people of " CANT" have gotten much attention and financial
support from a variety of environmental groups. This gives these few
considerable power and recognition. Due to their vocal and media
exposure, the appearanm is that " CANT' represents a far greater
percentage of support than is the case. I believe 80 to 85% of the total ,

'
population in this area support this plant, but they, unfortunately, are not as
vocal.
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